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    ==Committee Requested== 
    Committee: Planning Committee 
 
    ==Requestor Information== 
      Name of Individual: Tom Ker 
 
      Name of Organization: 
 
      Contact Number:  
 
      Email Address:  
 
      Mailing Address: 
      Hamilton, ON  
 
      Reason(s) for delegation request: 
      Regarding the change in By-laws regarding lot sizes on the 
      Mountain (article in the Spec on Wednesday Sept 4): 
 
      1. By changing the sizes, there will be more water runoff that 
      the area won't be able to handle. 
 
 2. How will the road be updated between StoneChurch and 
 Hightower for the increased traffic? 
 
      3. Do we have the Municipal resources, ie: police, fire, etc., to 
      handle the increase in population? 
 
      Will you be requesting funds from the City? No 
 
      Will you be submitting a formal presentation? No 


